
 

 

HAINES BOROUGH 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

Road Grading (Letnikof Estates Road) 

 
 

 

The Haines Borough is requesting proposals from licensed, insured contractors to perform road 

grading along Letnikof Estates Road. The contractor will provide all time, labor, and materials. 

Proposals must be all-inclusive after the contractor has performed a thorough site inspection. 

Work shall be completed by October 31, 2019. 

 

Proposals must be received by the Clerk no later than 2:00 p.m., Local Time, Monday, 

September 30, 2019, at the Office of the Borough Clerk, Borough Administration Building, 103 

Third Ave. S, P.O. Box 1209, Haines, Alaska 99827. 

 

All proposals shall be accompanied by the following information in writing: 1) name of proposer; 

2) address; 3) phone number; 4) email. All proposals must be submitted with copies of current 

Alaska and Haines Borough Business Licenses. 

 

All contractors must provide acceptable proof of insurance prior to commencement of the project.  

 

Site/project review can be arranged or questions answered by contacting Ed Coffland, the Director 

of Public Facilities, at (907) 766-6414 or ecoffland@haines.ak.us. 

 

The Borough reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive any irregularities in the 

proposal process, or to negotiate with the low proposer. 

Proposals may be mailed, hand-delivered, emailed, or faxed to: 

Haines Borough Clerk’s Office 

103 Third Ave / P.O. Box 1209 

Haines, Alaska 99827 

Phone: 907-766-6402 

Email: afullerton@haines.ak.us 

 
 
 
 
                  Posted 9/17/2019 – Carolann Wooton, Contract & Grants Administrator 

mailto:afullerton@haines.ak.us

